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Subject: Re: Response to your official informa4on request ref: H2024046388 CRM:0294703
Date: Friday, 30 August 2024 at 3:52:04 PM New Zealand Standard Time
From: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessins4tute.org>
To:
CC: Arne Larsen <al@mcguinnessins4tute.org>
AGachments: Outlook-becgi3bg.png, H2024046388 Response[8].pdf

Kia ora,
 
Thank you for your response to our OIA (attached).
 
We would just like to note that due to your recent website update the links you provided do not
work. We have managed to find some but we would appreciate if you could provide us with up to
date links.
 
Can you also confirm the date when the last s 70 COVID-19 Order expired?
 
Many thanks,
 
Wendy
 
From: 
Date: Friday, 30 August 2024 at 9:26 AM
To: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>
Subject: Response to your official information request ref: H2024046388 CRM:0294703

Kia ora Wendy 
 
Please find aaached our response to your official informa4on request.
 
 

Ngā mihi 

  

 

OIA Services Team
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